Meeting at the Tallinn, Estonia Peace Embassy

Olga Martinson August 25, 2019



The meeting at the Peace Embassy took place on August 25.

The participants gathered together to discuss important issues related to the activities until 2020.

Special attention was paid to education of the Second Generation children.

For many, working as Sunday school teachers it was the first experience, but thanks to this they got an opportunity for their own development.

CARP members shared their experiences after the workshop in Latvia.

The meeting was held in an atmosphere of friendliness and openness.

Such meetings help us get closer, make common decisions and work together for the fulfillment of God's Will in our country